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Comments: I grew up in Missoula and Holland lake is a special place to me and my family. To have places so

peaceful and unspoiled so close to home is part of what makes living in Montana special. Knowing that such

places will be there for my son, his children, their children and so on gives me hope for the future. 

 

POWDR's plans for the Holland Lake Lodge site will destroy the character of the entire lake, not just the site they

plan to develop. The added humans, noise, pollution and activity will also have a huge impact on wildlife there. 

 

There are few places left in this country unspoiled by the quest for money. POWDR has spoiled plenty of places

in other states. I hope the Forest Service sees the negative impacts their proposed project at Holland Lake will

have and decides against allowing it to move forward.

 

Sincerely,

Ben Malouf

Butte, MT


